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MANCHESTER (GBR) HOSTS 7TH 
WORLD MODERN PENTATHLON 
COACHES CONFERENCE

Many of the world’s leading coaches gathered in Manchester (GBR) from November 15-17 for the 
7th World Modern Pentathlon Coaches Conference.

It was the seventh edition of the conference in Manchester, which was set up in 2013 to give 
coaches from all countries and continents the chance to meet and discuss best practice and 
innovation in coaching.

Christian Roudaut, UIPM Coaching Committee Chairman, said: “For seven consecutive years the 
World Modern Pentathlon Coaches Conference has given coaches from around the world a 
precious opportunity to compare training methods and philosophies and share their experiences.”

Visit the UIPM educational platform to find a range of resources for athletes, coaches and judges.

http://education.uipmworld.org/

